
FOR A PRIMARY
SCHOOL PLACE IN NOTTINGHAM

Do you live in Nottingham City and have a child born

between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019?

It is time to apply for a primary school place!

Apply online at

www.nottinghamcity.gov.uk/schooladmissions

Deadline for applications is January 15th 2023

TIME TO APPLY

Don't miss out. Applying on time will increase your

chances of being offered your preferred school.

APPLY NOW!

www.nottinghamcity.gov.uk/schooladmissions schooladmissions@nottinghamcity.gov.uk


